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Faculty recommended asking Dean Bristor to clarify the conditions of the 60 lost FTEs by specifying 

“as compared to” and “out of what”? 

There was some discussion of the article by Governor Scott that published faculty salaries, particularly 

concerns about the negative impact on public perception of higher education. One article was misleading 

because it ignored that FAU faculty have the lowest paid salaries.  

 

NEW BUSINESS: 

Faculty Assembly Meeting November 4, 2011 

 Clarification of reporting of 3% deduction on paychecks.  

o Motion was made to invite Maria Masut
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 Change in constitution re: Could Senate Elections be held on the same timeline?   

Faculty noted that though this was a good idea in theory, the confusion on the number of eligible 

senators and the lack of clarity about whose terms were up made this a little more difficult. There was 

also some discussion of establishing terms limits for some committees at the college and university 



4 

 

5:30 PM  adult males.  
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highlights their contributions to the community-at-large through academic research, 

teaching and service. Dr. Marinaccio-Eckel, who teaches reading courses, received the 

award at BPCC’s fall 2011 luncheon meeting on October 7, 2011, at FAU’s Fort 

Lauderdale campus.   

 A grant funded by the Robert and Mary Pew Foundation sponsored Janet Towell and 

Barbara Ridener to attend the Reading & Writing Project’s 81st Saturday Reunion on 

October 22, 2011 at Teachers College at Columbia University. These professors are 

planning to infuse the Reading and Writing Project model into undergraduate and 

graduate reading courses.  Janet Towell is designing a Special Topics course on Writing 

Workshop that will be taught for the first time next summer. This meeting was a follow-

up to the Reading and Writing Workshop sessions that were also participated in last 

summer and the previous summer by several other 

mailto:Marinacc@fau.edu
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Secretary, Faculty Assembly 

 


